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INDIAN PUEBLO

ESPANOLA, NEW MEXICO
87532
OFFICE OF GOVERNOR

SANTA CLARA

POST OFFICE BOX 580
(505) 753-7330
(505) 753-5375 Fax

To: Community of Santa Clara Pueblo .

From: Governor J. Michael Chavarria 7 A Covasrna”
Date: April 12,2024 :

RE: Temporary Road Closure

A scheduled temporary road closure will be in effect on April 15, 2024, during the hours of 7am to 4pm.
Contractors will be placing pipes across the Southern Fields Road and Dirt Road for dewatering. In addition,
these two locations require the pipes to be buried and a hump that will be constructed. Drivers are urged to
watch out for workers in the area and observe traffic control signs.

We appreciate your time and any further discussions, feel free to contact our office at 505-692-6309. Thank
you.
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Paul Kennedy, PE

Senior Manager




